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STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 
Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 
Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc 

 VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
September 8, 2023 
 
Victoria Masse  
Northeast Site Solutions 
 420 Main Street, Unit 2  
Sturbridge, MA 01566  
victoria@northeastsitesolutions.com  
 
RE:  EM-T-MOBILE-119-221017 - T-Mobile notice of intent to modify an existing 

telecommunications facility located at 901 France Street, Rocky Hill, Connecticut. 
 
Dear Victoria Masse: 
 
The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of the correspondence dated August 29, 2023 
regarding a project change for the above-referenced exempt modification request acknowledged by the 
Council on November 14, 2022. 
 
The request to change the location of the emergency backup generator from a location west of T-Mobile’s 
existing equipment pad to a location immediately southeast within the existing compound due to an 
equipment redesign, is hereby approved. 
 
This approval applies only to the project change in the correspondence dated August 29, 2023. 
 
Thank you for your attention and cooperation.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
Melanie A. Bachman  
Executive Director 
 
MAB/ANM/dll 
 
c:  The Honorable Lisa J. Marotta, Mayor, Town of Rocky Hill (lmarotta@rockyhillct.gov)  

Ray Carpentino, Town Manager, Town of Rocky Hill (townmanager@rockyhillct.gov) 
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